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Charles County, Maryland has commissioned Griffin & Mee“ng
Strong, P.C.to conduct a Comprehensive Disparity Study
to evaluate and make improvement recommendations
for procurement policies and practices.

Register at

Griffin & Strong, P.C. will kick off the study by hosting a [Lf /A8 EL EEE TV
Virtual Public Information Meeting on September 17th.
This online session will provide the community with the
opportunity to ask questions, learn about the study _
process, and discuss how they can participate. Questions?
(678) 364-2962
Registration is encouraged but not required at Ext. 111

https://bit.ly/CharlesCountylnfo

For more information you can call us at
(678) 364-2962 Ext. 11 or email
CharlesCountyStudy@gspclaw.com

All comments will be a part of the public record and may be recorded and potentially used for
the 2021 Disparity Study.

This release is being sent as part of a contractual agreement between Charles County Government Economic
' Development Department and Griffin & Strong P.C. to conduct the 2021 Disparity Study.



